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Public Notice 
 

Notice: Public Meeting to discuss Leesburg Stormwater Program. 
 

The Mayor and City Council of Leesburg are seeking the public’s input on drainage issues within the city. The 
City is preparing a long-term capital improvement plan to address chronic drainage issues within the city.  
 
The capital improvement plan will investigate all known drainage issues and prepare preliminary engineering 
solutions and costs. Each project will be ranked based on scoring criterion which looks at factors such as: 
damage to structures, danger to public, cost, feasibility, long term maintenance. Upon completion of the 
capital improvement plan, the City will examine funding mechanisms to begin addressing the documented 
issues. 
 
An Open House Meeting is scheduled on Tuesday, July 23rd from 5:00 PM to 7:00 to discuss the Stormwater 
Program.  This meeting is open to the public.  
 

Open House Meeting Location: 
Leesburg City Hall 

City Council Chambers in rear of building 
107 Walnut Avenue North 

 
At the Open House Meeting, citizens will be able to discuss drainage concerns with the City’s engineer. 
Information will be gathered on each drainage concern and will be followed up on later by the City’s engineer.  
 
To learn more about the City’s stormwater program, please attend the Open House on July 23rd.   
 
 
 


